
Copenhagen, 27 July 2011

ISIN Name

Satair

Satair - Transferral to the observation list

Satair has been transferred to the observation list as the company has announced that Airbus SAS og Airbus 

Denmark Holding ApS commits to make a recommended voluntary public offer to the shareholders of Satair.

For further information, please see the announcement published by the company on the 27 July 2011.

________________________________________________________________________________________

For further information, please contact: Jakob Kaule, Surveillance, tel. +45 33 93 33 66

NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen has transferred the below company to the observation list today:

DK0010230390


